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Brand      Supreme		  Product      Coil Springs 	 Date     February 2021

Part Number(s)     Various

MEVOTECH INSIDER
Service Tips and Best Practices

Some Mevotech Supreme replacement coil springs are manufactured with a non-tapered square end. Depending on vehicle specification  
at factory, the original equipment coil spring may feature a tapered or non-tapered square end. 

It is important to note that Supreme coil springs with a non-tapered square end are a direct fit replacement for original equipment tapered 
square end coil springs.

To successfully install Supreme coil springs, it is important to adhere to the following:
• Discard old nuts and bolts. Do not reuse hardware.

• Only use a calibrated torque wrench for final fastening.

• Inspect mating components for damage. Replace all damaged or out of specification mating components.

• Remove all rust, burrs and corrosion from mating components. 

• Locate the non-tapered square end on the replacement coil spring. This is painted white to aid in identification.  
	 This end must be installed UP. See Figure 1. 

Figure 1

Coil Springs- Tapered End Identification


